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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Diary Dates 2011 

 *****NEW***** 

Tues 15th November 

Puffins visit to the Fire 

Station 

Sunday 20th 

November 

5pm –Amble Christmas 

Lantern Parade 

Mon 28th November - 

Weds 30th November 

Year 4 Residential Visit to 

Robinwood. 

Weds 30th November Possible day for strike 

action—this may affect 

whether school is open 

Friday 18th 

November 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

SPOTTY THEME DAY 

Fri 25th November 9am Christingle Assembly 

 

Tues 6th December 3.30pm Christmas Craft 

Evening in School Hall—all 

invited. PTA stalls 

WEEK BEGINNING 

12th December 

Christmas Performances, 

Martin the Magician, 

Parties (More info soon) 

Thurs 15th December 1.30pm Christmas Nativity  

service at St Cuthbert's 

Church 

*****NEW***** 

Tues 22nd November 

Y4 Children at beach on 

Beach School activities 

*****NEW**** 

Thur 24th November 

3.30pm Robinwood 

meeting for parents (see 

letter) 

Stars of the Week  
Jayden Stewart 
Courtney Callaghan 
Amber Lewins 
Courtney Robinson 
Courtney Barnes 

MRS BRITTON’S LITTLE SHOP—EVERY THURSDAY IN THE HALL AFTER SCHOOL - TOYS, CAKES AND MUCH MUCH MORE! 

Attendance for Week 1 
Our overall school target is 95 % 
attendance. Please help us achieve this 
EVERY week.  
OVERALL— 97% 
Turtles - 95% 
Puffins - 93% 
Sealions –99% 
Starfish - 100% 

 
Well done Starfish! 

Again  

The Halloween Disco was 

another great success.  A huge 

‘Thank You’ to the PTA for 

running this.  We’d also like to 

thank all of the parents and 

members of staff who 

supported the event.  The PTA 

is now raising funds towards a 

new stage for the hall which 

we hope to have in place 

before Christmas. 

NURSERY PARENTS 
Please don’t forget to 

complete your Entry to 

Reception admissions 

forms. Online and 

paper copies available! 

OUR NEW BIKE SHELTER 
We are expecting our new bike 

shelter to be arriving very soon.  In 

the interest of safety we will be 

insisting that children bringing bikes 

to school wear helmets if they wish 

to leave their bikes in the shelter.  

We will still 

also insist that 

all children 

and adults 

walk with their 

bikes whilst on 

the school 

site. 

INFO ON BACK OF 

NEWSLETTER! 
Important information on the back 

of this letter regarding Christingle 

Assembly and Children in Need. 

OUR NEW WEBSITE!! 
We’ve been working hard on developing our new website which 

should make it much easier for us to update with what the 

children are doing.  It also links with our Facebook page. The 

new site should be online very soon so keep looking at 

www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk 

for the new version of our site. 


